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Date: 13/05/2015
Dear Prof. Talat Ahmad

Sir

?

| am pleased to inform you that the Ministry of Education, Kingdom of
Saudi Arabia, has approved 450 scholarships for Indian students in all
courses of study except medicine at all levels for the Academic Year
1436-1437 AH (2015-2016). Details are available on the website of each
Saudi university. Interested candidates can apply directly for admission
to the course and university of their choice.

You are requested to kindly circulate this among all concerned.
With my best regard,

Yours sincerely,

(Dr. Dh ah I. Al-Matrodi)
Cultural Attaché
To

Prof. Talat Ahmad
Vice Chancellor,
Jamia Millia Islamia
New Delhi.
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